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March 6, 2018 

 

Health Committee  

Hawaii State Capitol, Room 229 

415 South Beretania Street, 

Honolulu, Hawaii 96813 

 

Attn: Senator Rosalyn Baker, Chair 

 

Subject: Reappointment of Mr. Ronald Awa, AIA to the Disability Communication Access 

Board 

 

 

Dear  Senator Baker, 

 

This is a letter of support for Mr. Ronald Awa, AIA for your consideration on the reappointment 

of Mr. Awa to the Disability and Communication Access Board. 

 

I have known and worked with Mr. Awa for over 40 years and know him to be of the highest 

integrity and focus on “getting it right”.  In the past, I have often called on him to help me 

interpret the codes, especially on issues of handicap and disability. 

 

As an individual, we have worked together on many public services projects, and have even 

traveled to Cambodia on a teaching mission at an orphanage in Phnom Penh. 

 

I highly recommend Mr. Awa, and hope that you will continue to value and utilize his services 

for the benefit of  our community.  Please feel free to contact me should you have any questions. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

Gary Yee, AIA 

Architect 

garyyeeaia@yahoo.com 

(808) 551 2155 
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March 5, 2018 
 
 
 
Committee on Commerce, Consumer Protection and Health (CPH)  
Hawaii State Capitol, Room 229 
415 South Beretania Street 
Honolulu, Hawaii 96813 
 
Attention:   Senator Rosalyn Baker, Chair 
 
Subject:  Reappointment of Mr. Ronald K. Awa, AIA to the Disability 
  Communication Access Board (DCAB) 
 
Dear Senator Baker,  
 
I would like to express my support of Mr. Ron Awa and sincerely urge your consideration in reappointing 
him to the Disability and Communication Access Board (DCAB). 
 
I have known Ron for over 46 years and have always found him to be diligent and caring to the needs of 
others.  I believe that his experience and insight will be a strong influence in providing direction to this 
essential state board. 
 
I believe that Ron’s 40+ years as a licensed professional architect and his successful independent practice 
is testimony to his capabilities in our field.  He is well versed and knowledgeable in regard to the needs of 
the physically disabled and impaired. 
 
Please contact me should you require additional information or have any questions. 
 
Sincerely,  
Pacific Architects, Inc. 
 
 
 
Dwight K. Mitsunaga, FAIA, ArchD, NCARB 
 
 



From: Linn Henniger
To: CPH Testimony
Subject: Testimony in favor of Mr. Ron K. Awa (DCAB)
Date: Tuesday, March 6, 2018 11:59:47 AM
Attachments: Ron Awa DCAB Ltr 03062018.pdf

TO: Senator Rosalyn Baker, Chair
 
Please find attached testimony letter in support of reappointing Mr. Ronald K. Awa to the DCAB.
Please contact me if you have any questions.
 
Sincerely,,
 
Conference Room 229
State Capitol
415 South Beretania Street
 
 
G. Linn Henniger, AIA ACI
Principal Architect
 
Henniger & Henniger Inc.
212 Merchant Street, Suite 203
Honolulu, Hawaii 96813
Phn. No. (808) 734-2227

 
Architecture
Planning
Interior Architecture
Construction Consultants
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email and any attachments may contain confidential information that is solely for the
 recipient identified above and may not be further distributed by any means without permission of the sender.  If you
 are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that you are not permitted to read its content and that any
 disclosure, copying, printing, distribution or use of any of the information is prohibited.  If you have received this email
 in error, please immediately notify the sender by return email and delete the message and its attachments without
 saving in any manner.
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March 6, 2018 
 
Health Committee 
Hawaii State Capitol, Room 229 
415 South Beretania Street 
Honolulu, Hawaii 96813 
 
Attention:  Senator Rosalyn Baker, Chair 
 
Subject:  Reappointment of Mr. Ronald K. Awa, AIA 
    to the Disability Communication Access Board 
 
Dear Senator Baker, 
 
I strongly support the reappointment of Mr. Ronald K. Awa to the Disability and Communication Access 
Board (DCAB). 
 
I have known Ron for over 20 years and have only good things to say about his character and genuine desire 
to assist others.  As a fellow architect, Ron is respected is his field for his professionalism and knowledge.  I 
believe his many years of experience as a licensed architect and his innate abilities to recognize the needs of 
others will be an asset to the state board.  
 
I have no reservation in recommending Mr. Awa for any position. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
G.  Linn Henniger, AIA, ACI, BC‐33990 
Principal Architect 
Henniger & Henniger Inc. 
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